# Oasis Woodview Newsletter

Friday 24th November 2023





IN THIS ISSUE

Principal: Mr Broadfield

Dear parents and carers,

It has been a busy week at Oasis Academy Woodview. The dedication and hard work exhibited by our young learners continue to amaze us all.

A special round of applause to the bright stars who received awards in our weekly assembly. Your efforts have not gone unnoticed, and we are immensely proud of each and every one of you. Keep up the excellent work!

We extend our heartfelt gratitude to the parents and carers who joined us for the awards assembly. Your support enhances the sense of community at Woodview, and we appreciate your active involvement in your child's education.

This week, our playground was transformed into a mini traffic haven for a road safety event. The excitement was palpable as our students navigated the intricacies of working traffic lights, learning valuable lessons about safety in a fun and engaging manner.

As we enter the weekend, I wish all our Woodview families a restful and enjoyable time. Thank you for being a part of our school community, and we look forward to another week of growth and success.

Warm regards,

Mr Broadfield

Important Dates
School Photographer
30.11.23

Rock Steady Concert and Smiley Riley Awards 15.12.23 – 13:30-15:00

Reception Christmas Assembly 19.12.23 – 13:30-15:00

Y3 & Y4 Christmas Assembly 20.12.23 — 9:15-10:45

Y1 &Y2 Christmas Assembly 20.12.23 - 13:30-15:00

Y<sub>5</sub> & Y<sub>6</sub> Christmas Assembly 21.12.23-9:15-10:45

Christ Dinner and class parties 22.12.23



Family Q&A Session
23\_24 poster .pdf
Please click on the PDF to
access information from SEND
Birmingham

Don't forget we hold a SEND Surgery every Friday, please make an appointment at the school office if you wish to discuss any SEND matters.

Christmas Jumper Day 2023

in aid of Edwards Trust

Friday 8th December 2023

Wear a Christmas jumper and donate to Edwards Trust bereavement charity.



Follow us on Twitter @oasisacademywoo





An important reminder that we are now a **NUT FREE SCHOOL**. Please can you also remember this when sending in any birthday treats for a class for your childs birthday, please send fruit instead of sweets and cakes. Thank you for your understanding and co operation.

# FREE SEND COMMUNICATION BIRMINGHAM AND ENGAGEMENT EVENT

Wibbly Wobbly World of Play, 425 Walsall Rd, Birmingham, B42 1BT

Buses 51, x51, 52 all stop near the venue and are accessible from the city centre and Perry Barr train station.

Birmingham Parent Carer Forum would like to invite you to Wibbly Wobbly World of Play on Wednesday 29th November 2023, 9:30AM - 2:00PM

- Come meet the team and hear about our latest activities.
- Find out ways to get involved and stay informed with the forum
- We want to hear your ideas for the forum's future growth.

Learn about SEND voluntary services available to you and your family in Birmingham and how they can support you.

Tea, coffee and biscuits on arrival and a free buffet lunch will be provided to both you and your child/young person.

Your child is welcome to join you and can access the soft play area free of charge (Age limit 11) however child care will not be available on the day.

















Can all children bringing bikes and scooters to school please use the bike shelter in the Year 1 playground.

As the weather changes we want to protect them from the elements whilst at school.

# PLEASE REMEMBER TO REGISTER FOR PHOTO DAY

Dear Parent,

## IMPORTANT - REGISTER TO VIEW SCHOOL PHOTOS

Carmel Jane Photography will be visiting our school on 30th of November 2023, to take the Individual & Sibling Photos.

All Parents are requested to pre-register to enable access to your child's photographs. Pre-registration is required for every photo shoot.

Registration only takes a minute. Please visit www.carmeljaneshop.co.uk

and enter the following code:

### **JRDMGPN**

You will then be asked to pre-register with your child's full school register name.

Once registered, as soon as the photos are available you will receive an automatic email notification to inform you that your child's photos are now ready to be viewed and can be purchased.

Don't miss out pre-register today!

Kind Regards,

Natalie Evason

Tel: 01277 822674

www.carmeljane.co.uk/schools

